
Sea Mariners Tanza NHS

The Sea Mariners of Tanza National High School (TNHS) completed their
onboarding training last November 10 with the help of PTC and ASSIST
Asia. The 15 members of the ship also elected their officers who will take
the lead for the pilot year of the ship. Adult Adviser, Mark Anthony
Decena also signed the Charter Agreement for the Tanza NHS Ship. 

Sea Mariners of Tanza and Iloilo
complete their onboarding training

Sea Mariners from the St. Therese College
(STC) ship in Iloilo also completed their
Virtual Onboarding training last November
23. Since the establishment of the STC ship
last August 31, their elected officers have
conducted the Master of Disaster (MOD)
board game with the other students of STC
as part of their ship activity.

Last November 19, the Sea
Mariners team went back to
its SOS Children's Village ship
in Muntinlupa, Alabang, and
facilitated a game of Master
of Disaster as requested by
the students. 


